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TOWN OF SUTTON
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Payment of Taxes

The following entity: Matthew Kaliszewski has an application before the
Planning Board relative to property located at 90 Armsby Road.

Map: 17 Parcel: 79

Please advise if any taxes are outstanding under these name at these locations.

Please provide information ASAP. Thank you!
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The above party Does ( D;)es N\o};urrently owe any taxes to the Town
of Sutton. N——

Delinquent taxes are owned on the following property & time period:

Signed: :KL Qa 77{/\/\0( |, Tax Collector’s Office Date:_ &/ /4 2




Tammx Mahonex

From: Robin Dresser <RDresser@town.sutton.ma.us> on behalf of Robin Dresser
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 8:02 AM

To: Tammy Mahoney

Subject: Re: 90 Armsby Road - special permit - department comments

We have no comments or issues at this time. -Robin

On Mon, Aug 7, 2023 at 1:36 PM Tammy Mahoney <t.mahoney@town.sutton.ma.us> wrote:

Hi All,

Attached is the application packet and the project review form for a Flood Plain District special permit for

property located at 90 Armsby Road. The applicant proposes to construct a garage and asphalt driveway
within the Zone A Flood Zone.

Please return any comments to the planning office no later than September 5™,

Tammy Mahoney
Town of Sutton
Marion’s Camp &
Planning Department
4 Uxbridge Road
Sutton, MA 01590

508-865-8729

Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via electronic mail in the public
domain is not confidential and is considered a matter of public record. Furthermore, all communications
(including this one) will be retained for 10 years.
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